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SFD NEWSLETTER

- IMPORTANT -
In an attempt to further erode our Second 
Amendment rights, this past year, the State 
Legislature passed and Governor Polis 
signed SB 256 (as outlined in our attorney’s 
Legislative Update, viewable here). This 
new state law grants local governments 
(Cities and Counties) the authority to add 
more restrictive local gun laws to the 
books.

This November there is an important city 
council election right here in Aurora, ballots 
will be sent to voters beginning October 
8th. Make no mistake, the protection of the 
Second Amendment is on the ballot.

There are two candidates running for the 
two open City Council At-Large seats who 
will be unwavering supporters of the 
Second Amendment. They have committed 
to fighting any and all attempts by the City 
Council to take gun rights away. Dustin 
Zvonek and Danielle Jurinsky are the only 
two candidates of the six running in the 
At-Large race we can count on to protect 
our freedoms.

Local elections historically have low 
turnout, let’s not allow our rights to be taken 
away. When you get your ballot vote for 
BOTH Dustin Zvonek and Danielle 
Jurinsky for Aurora City Council.

Stay vigilant, and as always, I appreciate 
your patronage, and look forward to seeing 
you again!

Members get discounts on:

Membership Details Here:
http://skylinefirearms.com/membership/

Ammo (5%)

Accessories (10%)

NFA Items (5%)

Events

As always, I appreciate your 
patronage, and look forward to 
seeing you again!

Max Schlosser, Owner
“Everyone Deserves Protection”

October will see our launch of hoodies, just in time for 
the cooler weather! Check yours out below:

Click here to check it out!

The ATF is actively trying to ban AR and AK pistols by 
wrapping them up under the NFA using a points 
system. 

There were over a QUARTER MILLION comments on 
this proposed ban! That is huge, and the ATF has filed 
an extension of time to go through these comments. 
Commenting is closed, but expect to hear about this in 
the coming months!

NEW APPAREL ADDED EVERY FRIDAY! 
Next event will be our October 
NFA/Open Range Day at Empire Gun 
Club. Sunday, October 24th at 12pm 
to 6pm.

If you have a Silencer, SBR, or any 
other NFA items, feel free to sign up 
and we will make sure your items are 
at the range! If you want to just come 
out and shoot, feel free to sign up!

Hope to see you there!

Click here to register!

NFA DAYS @ EMPIRE

SAVE
THE
DATE
OCT 24, 2021 
SFD NFA/
OPEN RANGE 
DAY 

SFD endorses
Dustin Zvonek & 
Danielle Jurinsky

Aurora City Council

! ! UPDATE ! !
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